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Hello to Panel 55,

This has been a wonderful experience. | feel very blessed to have served on Panel 55.
The friendships, the support, the kindness, the knowledge gained, were limitless in this
three years.

We are still moving forward in District 10, in spite of the hurricane. We had to
reschedule our District meeting, so our elections will be held in November. The
election procedures are also being updated so we will be more in line with Area.

The Groups have been encouraged to hold their elections before our November
meeting. This will give the new GR’s attending in Nov. some idea of how it all works.

We also have a Gratituda Dinner to look forward to in December. A great way to close
out Panel 55, with Gratitude.

District 10 has had some of the hardest working members, from the Panel, to the GR’s
to the Chairs, they are awesome, just waiting on the next member to take up where they
left off.

Looking forward to seeing you all this weekend

Nancy C. District Representative
Colleen Mc. AISL



